
Calling all skaters, scooters, bike riders and parents interested in finding 
out more about the pump tracks project, Stage 1 of the Roma Skate Park 

and Youth Precinct project

The information session will be held onsite at corner of McDowall Street and Cottell Street, 
Roma (Skate Park) on Wednesday, 1 June 2022 between 3pm-5pm.

This is a great opportunity to ask questions, talk with designers and find out more 
information about the draft pump track design and next stages of this project! 

YOU ARE INVITED!

This project has been funded by the Queensland Government’s 
Works for Queensland Program and Maranoa Regional Council.


